

PRESS RELEASE JUNE 07, 2018

CEREMONIAL ADMISSION OF YOUNG PROFESSIONALS TO LUKOIL TEAM

At an initiation ceremony, held today at LUKOIL's Press Center, twenty representatives of various business units were admitted to the LUKOIL corporate team and received commemorative tokens.

The participants of the event were welcomed by Valery Grayfer, Chairman of LUKOIL's Board of Directors, Anatoly Moskalenko, Vice President for Personnel Management and Organizational Development, Albert Galustov, Chairman of LUKOIL Group's Veterans' Council, and Darvin Safin, Chairman of the company's primary trade union organization.

A long-standing tradition, initiation to the corporate team ensures better adaptation of new employees to the company's corporate culture and values, providing for continuity of professional experience.